
 
 

 

 

The DC Health’s Immunization Program requested that we notify you of the following 
information. With weather and holiday carrier delays, shipping can be a challenge during the 
holidays. The DC Health’s Immunization Program ask that you order vaccines as early as 
possible this month to ensure delivery in December. Regardless of your ordering frequency or 
window, the DC Health’s Immunization Program is asking that you check your inventory and 
submit your vaccine request and reports immediately and no later than December 8, 2020.  

Please note the following: 

 Orders sent to McKesson after December 11th may not be shipped prior to 
January 2021. 

 McKesson can take up to 4 business days to process an order before the order is 
shipped. 

 Delivery may take longer depending on your business or delivery hours on file. 

There will be no deliveries between Wednesday, December 23, 2020, and Monday, January 4, 
2021. 

We thank you for your cooperation with this notification.  Please contact the District’s VFC 
Program at (202) 576-9319 if you have any questions or comments. 

 

To: All AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: December 3, 2020 

Subject: 
Vaccine for Children Program (Expedited vaccine ordering timeline for 
December) 


